
 
Sent: 4/08/2014 7:02:13 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  04/08/2014   MR Grant Evans  3 Marmora ST  Freshwater NSW 2096   RE: Mod2014/0117 - 5 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096   Dear Sir  I would like to strongly object to the above DA.  The increase from 10 units to 16 units is not really a modification. It will impact hugely on the surrounding streets, by increased traffic movement and visitor street parking,   It is a vast over development of this site and a disappointment that the developer was not satisfied with the earlier size and has know increased the units number by 60% thus bigger developer dollar with not respect for the existing character and lifestyle enjoyed at present  Regards  Grant Evans  


